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Pupils of 
the week  

 

 

Grace Baxter 

Aria Nicholls  

Demi Caveney 

Ted Herman 

Mabel                

Steel-Brewster 

 Rosella Campbell  

Darcie-Rose       

Savvery  

William Hoggarth  

Eve Archibald  

 

 

 Home                  

discussion    

question                 

Stan asked…      

If you could own 

any animal, what 

would it be and 

why?  

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

 

There’s been some super learning happening throughout school, with some amazing Modroc 

models being made in Years Three and Four. The children certainly seemed to enjoy getting 

messy!                                                                                                                                                   

Our School Council met with Mrs Barker on Thursday to discuss how we can make our school 

even better than it is already! They thought of ideas for how we may reward our winning Team 

Points team at the end of each half term. We will keep a running total of Team Points, which 

may be won for things such as good manners, great behaviour, a positive attitude to 

learning and beautiful work. The Green team won this week - well done!    Mrs Channing         

My Child At School App - Important information! 
As you know, we currently use the My Child At School app to enable parents to order 

school lunches, book onto clubs and pay for lunches, clubs and school visits and   
enrichment activities.  

Very soon, we will be using this app to send messages, rather than using the texting 
service Teachers2Parents. It is really important that you have downloaded and      

activated the app and that you allow notifications from the app so that, should you be 
sent a message, you receive it as soon as it is sent.  

If you are still struggling to set up the app, please let us know and we will be able to 
help you. Please also ensure that you have completed the permissions section of the 
app, letting us know whether you agree to your child’s photograph being shared on 

social media etc. This can be found on the menu on the left hand side of the My Child 
At School home screen. 

Please note that the police are operating a zero tolerance approach towards drivers 
who choose to ignore parking regulations, and will be issuing fines accordingly. 

Act of Kindness                                                                                                    
This week, this award goes to a number of children who have been nominated 
by children and adults within our Roseberry family. Alyssa Johnson and Frankie 

Livingstone have been kind and caring, looking after  younger children on their way 
into school. Isla Bulman has made sure that external doors are shut to keep everyone 
safe and warm. Isla Townsley and Molly Rathbone have been caring towards others 

and Mia Wheldon has made bookmarks for Mr Moore and her friends. Flynn         
Christensen has been nominated for cheering up his friend and Mrs Ward has been 

chosen by a child for helping children to sort out their problems!                                                          

An amazing, world class, achievement!                                                                                        
This week, we were astounded to learn that Layla Bint has been ranked as               

2nd in the world on the Mathletics leaderboard. So far, this academic 
year, she has spent over 29 hours accessing Mathletics and has completed every 

task set for her and more! Layla was awarded special certificates during our assembly 
today and now has a Super Mathlete trophy to display on her desk for all to see. I am 

sure her efforts and achievement will have inspired others. What a superstar! 



Clubs                                                                                                                                 

                                                                       

 

Thank you!                                                                                                 

Thank you to our Year Six children who have given up 

their lunch times to read with younger children.             

This is lovely to see and really helps younger children 

to make progress with their reading! 

Global Council Top Tip 
Turn the lights off when 

you leave the room.     
This will save energy! 

Required as soon as possible  

KITCHEN ASSISTANT 

12.5 hours per week 

Monday - Friday 11.30am to 2pm 

MIDDAY SUPERVISORY ASSISTANT 

5 hours per week 

Monday - Friday 12.00pm to 1.00pm 

If you are interested in applying for either position, which are 

subject to an enhanced DBS check and  suitable references, 

please visit our website at www.roseberryacademy.org to    

access a person specification and application form, or     

contact the school office on 01642 722883. 

Applications may be sent by post or via email to                                         

office@roseberryacademy.org  

Football team 

(free) 

Wednesday                                    
3.20pm - 4.20pm                               
Mark Shimwell 

Years Five and 

Six 

  

Cross Country 

(free)                                   

Please bring warm clothes 

Thursday                                          

12.00 - 12.30pm  

Mrs Davis                                   

Mr Moore and 
Mrs Murton’s 

class 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable on 

MCAS) 

Thursday                                       
3.10pm - 4.10pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Key Stage Two 

Multi sports                    

(not football ) 

(Charge applies) 

Friday                           
3.00pm - 4.10pm  
Mark Shimwell 

Years One to Six 

Football 

(Charge applies) 

 

Friday                           

3.10pm - 4.30pm  

Mark Cromack 

Years Three to 

Six 

What has Toby seen this 
week?   

Toby has been really 
impressed with how 
Nursery, EYFS and 
Years One and Two 
have walked to lunch 
every day this week! 
They have been very sensible, 
indeed, in their straight and quiet 
lines! Well done, children! 

Table manners                                              
I have noticed that some of our 
children cannot yet use a knife 

and fork with confidence. Please 
practice this life skill with your 

child so that they are not         
embarrassed at lunch time,     

feeling different to their friends 
who have already mastered this 

important life skill. Thanks! 

School meals 
Please remember that you must order 

your child’s school meal via the My 
Child At School app, even if you don’t 

have to pay for their meals. If your 
child does not have a meal choice  
entered, we expect them to have a 

packed lunch with them, please. 

Lunchtime Award                                                                                                                           
This week, our lunchtime 

award goes to Nahed and 
Amanda for our Fabulous Fusion Food 
day. They worked so hard (just two of 
them produced 163 meals!) and even 

decorated the hall with coloured bunting 
to make it look special! 

A whole school act of  
kindness! 

On Zoe Ball’s BBC Radio Two 
breakfast show this week, Zoe Ball spoke 
about a lady called Edna, who will soon be 
101 years old. Due to lockdown, she was      

unable to celebrate her 100th birthday and 
was very lonely. She has since moved into 

a care home and the staff there will be 
holding a special celebration for her 101st      

birthday.  
I guessed that people all over the country 
would be sending cards, so contacted the 

show to ask if they would like a sound  
recording of our Roseberry family singing 
Happy Birthday to Edna. The producer of 
the show thought this was a lovely idea 

and so we recorded our tuneful message 
for Edna during this morning’s assembly! 
Hopefully, this will be played on the radio 

next week - I’ll keep you posted! 

Thank you!  
Thank you to        

everyone who has 
donated a book to 
their class library. 
It’s lovely to share 
the books that we 
love with others! 


